



www.demarcoallan.com



3 October 2016

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2016-0160 proposed issues list ("Draft Issues List") for Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") application for electricity transmission revenue requirement and related changes to the Uniform Transmission Rates beginning January 1, 2017, and January 1, 2018

We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (**Anwaatin**) in the above-mentioned proceeding. Please find enclosed (i) Anwaatin's response to Hydro One's submissions on the Draft Issues List and (ii) a letter of support from Ontario Regional Chief Isadore Day of the Chiefs of Ontario.

Yours very truly,

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco

Encl.